
Program Year 2025 Annual Action Plan 

Summary of Public Comment 

 

No written comments have thus far been received during the public comment period open 
from May 30 – June 30. If written comments are provided following the submission of this 
staff report, this document will be updated. 

Public testimony was received from the following people at the June 17th City Council 
meeting during the public hearing for the Annual Action Plan: 

• Brian Windrope testified on Senior Services for South Sound’s selected activity and 
the importance of the CDBG funding 

• Beth Henriquez testified on Enterprise for Equity’s impact on small businesses and 
the importance of CDBG funding 

• Sofie Landis testified in support of the award for Enterprise for Equity’s 
microbusiness program 

• Vanessa Hurst testified in support of the award for Together!’s selected activity 

 


